
 

Welcome to Hareclive E-ACT 

Academy! 

We are looking forward to 

welcoming you and your child to 

our fantastic school in 

September. 
 

You are invited to attend a Welcome Event at 

Hareclive E-ACT Academy on: 

Tuesday 2nd July at 3.40 - 4.30pm 
 

This is an opportunity to: 

• Meet the teacher and adults working in Reception. 

• See our Early Years setting. 

• Children will have a ‘stay and play’ with our reception adults. 

• Parents will attend a 10-minute presentation with Mr Staples, 

our Early Years lead, with information you need for 

September. 

• Ask any questions you may have regarding your child joining 

Hareclive. 

 

For more information call our school office on 0117 903 0425 or email us at 

receptionHCL@E-ACT.org.uk  

 

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 2nd July 
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